SPTOW-MR 560

Lloyd's Register of Shipping,
17 Battery Place,
New York 4, N, Y.

Gentlemen:

26 June 1945,

Replying to your letter of 21 June 1945, you

are advised that the small tankers referred to in letter

of this office, dated 11 June 1945, were the "y-126",

formerly lake Tanker Corp. No. 1; the "Y-127", formerly

Lake Tanker Corp. No. 2 and the "Y-128", formerly Lake

Tanker Corp. No. 3.

Sincerely,

R. M. HICKS,
Colonel, TC,
Chief, Water Div.
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